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2024-25 District Budget 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Latrobe School District Board of 
Trustees, at its regularly scheduled meeting to be held on May 21, 
2024, will conduct a public hearing to solicit the recommendations 
and comments of members of the public regarding the 2024-25 
Latrobe School District Budget prior to the adoption of the Budget at 
the June regular Board Meeting.  
 
Interested members of the public are invited to address the Board of 
Trustees at the following time and location: 
 
 
DATE:  Tuesday, May 21, 2024 
 
TIME:  6:00 p.m. 
 
LOCATION: Miller’s Hill Library 
   7900 S. Shingle Rd. 
   Shingle Springs, CA 95682 
 
 
 FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
   Jennifer Fusano 
   Chief Financial Officer 
   530-677-0260 
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